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Private Funds CFO recently published an article titled “Why preferred equity could be PE’s next
battleground.” The article references subscription lines and the GP-led secondaries process as
areas where Investors and Fund managers have had recent debate. It then forecasts that
Funds’ use of preferred equity will be a source of potential conflict. The subscription-required
article is available here.
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